
MCGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL

Faculty of Arts

Department of Germanic Languages

Feb. 12th. lSb2

Professor W. H. Hatcher,
Biological Building,
McGill University.

Dear Professor Hatcher,

In answer to your enquiry of 

Feb. 10th. I have pleasure in informing 

you that we have really no fault to find 

with the existing time-yable so far as 

the Department A Germanics is concerned, 

though as I have pointed jut to y u in 

one of jur conversatijns we should not be 

altogether sorry if one of the two second 

year subjects, Psychology and Political 

Economy, which clasft-with our second year

German, 5A and 5B respectively, could 

conveniently be assigned another place

in the timetable oi the Faculty.

Yours trul;


